

NAME OF TAXABLE PARTY NAME OF TAXABLE PARTY

August 11, 1986

Mr. John W. Shoden 23 Cranberry Street Brooklyn NY 11201

Dear Mr. Rhoden

The Institute of International Education thanks you for sending us sides of your current work in response to our letter of December 27, 1985, regarding a proposed art exhibition in celebration of the 40th Anniversary of the Fulbright Program. We have now had the opportunity to duplicate the alides for our midde library and berewith return the original Suddee to you.

As you know, funding for art exhibitions to extremely competitive and listed. If the abeen unsuccessful in raising funds to learnth the proposed exhibition and therefore will not be going forward with it at this time. Fowever, there is always the possibility of acounting a smaller exhibition at more time in the future. It will be helpful to have your slides on hand should this norms.

In place of the art exhibition, IIE will be hosting an event in December highlighing prosiment American ex-Tubright grantees in the performing arts who will introduce current foreign Tubright grantees in the U.S. in all performing arts disciplines. Although you may be disappointed that the the performing arts.

Again, thank you for responding to our request. We were pleased by the number of artists who responded, as well as the quality of the work evidenced in your slides, and delighted by the found memories many of you chose to share with us about your "Bulbright experience".

done to the transfer of profit the ballgricetels's your schools in the

Sarbars O. McDann
Director - Fellowship and Arts

Programs Division